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CHILDRENS CLOTHING EXCHANGE 

EMERGENCY PACKAGE SCHEME 
 

The Childrens Clothing Exchange has been unable to meet since March due to the Lockdown 
and current social distancing rules following the Covid 19 pandemic.  We recognise that for 
some of our families this has and will continue to cause difficulties and with some struggling to 
buy clothes at this time.  Although the Lyppard Hub cannot open the Clothing Exchange at the 
moment due to social distancing regulations, we would like to be of assistance to those who 
need it.  If you or someone you know of who is in need of support would like a pack of 
Childrens Clothes then please email the Hub at info@lyppardhub.co.uk with the following 
information: 

Your name 
telephone number 
the age of the child/children 
whether they are male or female.   
If you could give us an idea of any clothes you are looking for eg 
dresses, trousers etc 
how many items you would like (maximum of 20 items per child).   

 

We will not permanently store any personal information and this will be a confidential and 
discrete service. 

We will make a clothes package up for you (stocks permitting).   

Once the package is ready for collection we will contact you to arrange a time to collect it.  
Unfortunately we cannot take Childrens Clothing Donations at this time as we do not have the 
storage facilities to keep them.  If we become short in a certain age group we will advertise for 
donations for that size only.   

We understand that this is not ideal and we are looking forward to the day when we can 
welcome you all back without these restrictions.  Please keep checking Facebook as we will 
advertise when we are reopening or have any further information.   

 

Many thanks for your support. 
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